
     Cleanliness Drive  

On August 12, 2023, the Commerce Department at COE Govt. College SANJAULI organized a successful 
cleanliness drive within the college premises. The iniƟaƟve was spearheaded by the Head of the Department 
(HOD) of Commerce, and it received enthusiasƟc parƟcipaƟon from the B. Com students. The event aimed to 
promote cleanliness and hygiene awareness among the college community while fostering a sense of 
responsibility towards the environment. The parƟcipaƟng students acƟvely engaged in cleaning various areas 
within the college campus, demonstraƟng their commitment to maintaining a clean and green environment. 

The noteworthy effort put forth by the students did not go unnoƟced. Dr. BS Rana, the esteemed Principal of 
the College, commended and appreciated the dedicated work of the B. Com students and the Commerce 
Department for their iniƟaƟve in organizing this cleanliness drive. Such iniƟaƟves not only contribute to the 
beauƟficaƟon of the college but also insƟl values of cleanliness and responsibility in the minds of the 
students. 

This cleanliness drive stands as a testament to the college's commitment to holisƟc educaƟon and 
community engagement, encouraging students to take an acƟve role in shaping their surroundings posiƟvely. 
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